We had a great week back from Easter!  Next week is going to be super busy so please watch for reminder texts and emails so we are all on the same page.  I will see you Saturday at First Eucharist Retreat!
During Reading, we will read two stories, “The Goat in the Rug” and “Basket Weaving.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will also work on sequence of events and discuss conclusions.  There will be new high frequency words to learn and we will discuss new vocabulary words. Our Spelling words are words with suffixes –y, -ly, -ful and final syllables –tion, -ture.  The test will be on Friday before the field trip. 
In English we will learn about irregular verbs.  We have already learned that a verb is an action work.  Now we will learn that the tense of a verb needs to match if we are using it in past, present, or future.  We will practice with making our own sentences and more.

In Math we will continue our chapter on three digit addition and subtraction.  Make sure you are still practicing those facts at home!  It will make this process so much easier.

In Religion class we will continue in our Family Life books on Monday and Tuesday.  Remember on Tuesday I will be sending home a family discussion sheet that needs to be signed and returned.  We will also learn about missionaries around the world as we celebrate Builder’s Club/Missionary Week.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]During Theme time we will continue to discuss animals.  We have almost completed our final copy. Stop by and see them on display in the hallway soon!  We will also continue to work on our legos.  We are super busy next week with May Crowning, Talent Show, Carnival, a field trip, and more.  
Have a great weekend!  





